
 

Becoming a 

Dementia-Friendly 

Parish 
 

St Aelred of Rievaulx 
Woodland Drive, Harrogate HG2 7BE 

   

Thursday 28th June 2018,  

7.00pm–8.00pm 
 

The spiritual needs of people with dementia, and their carers, can  

be overlooked.   

To be a dementia friendly parish is to find ways to include people 

with dementia, so that they are helped to experience life in all its 

fullness. 
 

This short session will be led by Rachel Walker,  

a Dementia Champion from Growing Old Grace-fully. 
 

Growing Old Grace-fully is a small charity focused on supporting Later 

Life Friendly Parishes across the Catholic Diocese of Leeds. 
 
 

 
 
 

 

growing.old.gracefully@dioceseofleeds.org.uk 
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